mmm Transportation Institute

To: L. Sutter, D. Harris, B. Shuchman, J. Burns, C. Brooks
From: Pam Hannon

CC: Tess Ahlborn

Date: December 22, 2010

Number: 13

Re: Technical Advisory Council Update

A summary report of the project’s 3" guarter activities was sent to all Technical Advisory
Council members today for their review, along with a reminder that updates are posted to the
website.

A tentative SAVE THE DATE meeting invitation was also included in the email. Our next TAC
meeting will be held on March 3, 2011 at the MTRI offices in Ann Arbor, MI.

Also, our annual project team meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 23, 2011. We will
have a technical meeting with our colleagues at MDOT on Thursday, February 24. Both
meetings will be held at the MTRI facilities in Ann Arbor, M.



